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17 March 2018 
 
Mr. Roland Paul 
Kinderregenwald Verein Deutschland e.V. 
Germany 
 
Dear Mr. Paul, 
  
      This note is to confirm that you and the Kinderregenwald Verein Deutschland e.V. are fully authorized by me (the 
photographer) and the Guanacaste Dry Forest Conservation Fund to use any images or other information that we have 
sent, on your web site or in any other kind of notices, blogs or advertisements that you produce. 
 
      Thank you very much for all your support over these years.  ACG continues to grow and develop 
(www.acguanacaste.ac.cr) and we hope you can continue to support that growth and development. 
 
Thank you.   

      
        Daniel H. Janzen, djanzen@sas.upenn.edu 
        Technical Advisor, Area de Conservacion Guanacaste, Costa Rica 
        President, Guanacaste Dry Forest Conservation Fund 
 
Cc:  Eric Palola   palola@gdfcf.org    Tom Daley  tdaley@sndcpa.com, Winnie Hallwachs whallwac@sas.upenn.edu 
 
 
 

 


